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Dear Willamette and Deschutes National Forests,

 

Dear U.S. Forest Service:

 

I'm strongly opposed to your proposal to charge people for simply taking a walk in the in the Mount Jefferson,

Mount Washington and Three Sisters Wilderness areas in the Oregon Cascades. While I support quotas to

protect Wilderness areas from being over-run by people, I'm opposed to the federal government charging hikers

a fee simply to take a walk in the Wilderness.

 

Such fees would set a bad national precedent for other Wilderness areas around the country - I urge you to

abandon your fee scheme for the Mount Jefferson, Mount Washington and Three Sisters Wilderness areas.

 

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

Colleen Rodger

5838 Robinhood Dr

El Sobrante, CA 94803

 

 


